
 

Your forests, your say 

Millar Western will be at the 2016 Whitecourt 
and District Chamber of Commerce Trade Fair 
(curling rink—booth 129), May 6 - 8, to discuss 
progress in developing its Detailed Forest 
Management Plan (DFMP) for 2017-27.   Our 
foresters will be on hand to walk you through 
the planning process and share maps showing 
potential harvesting locations over the next 
decade.   

 

 

Visit us at the Whitecourt Trade Fair, to learn more 
about  our next long-range forest management plan 

Sustainable management of public forests is a shared responsibility, 
involving government,  industry and other forest users, like you.  By 
working together, we can ensure our forests always remain healthy, 
diverse and productive. 

MILLAR WESTERN FOREST PRODUCTS LTD. 
A resourceful company 

www.millarwestern.com 

Can’t make the trade fair?  No problem.  Just visit our website and click on  
LATEST PROJECTS and NEW DETAILED FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN.  In 
our Virtual Open House section, you will find maps, progress reports and 
other information about our DFMP, and learn how to provide your input. 


